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Our Christian values: Compassion, forgiveness, trust, respect, courage and  perseverance 

BBeebies news……………. 

On Monday BBeebies went to visit The Lost Gardens of 
Heligan. The children have been really enjoying the  
stories of the Mud Maid and The Giant by Sandra Horn 
and Karen Popham, which we have been reading in  
nursery. They were really impressed by the enchanting 
sculptures which we found sleeping on the woodland 
walk. These were created by local artists Sue Hill and 
her brother, Pete. 

We also learnt a little about the history of the  
gardens.  

Did you know that the gardens and forest lay buried for 
almost a century, overgrown with plants, broken trees, and 
hidden under blackberry brambles? Local people were  
inspired to bring these once glorious gardens back to life 
and they are now one of the most visited botanical gardens 
in the UK. A huge thank you to all our parent helpers that 
made this trip possible. 

 



2018 Spring Term Diary Dates: 

Half Term   -   12th—16th Feb   

Class Photographs  -  Mon 19th Feb 

LKS2 visit to Newquay Zoo   -  26th Feb 

Rainbows Eden trip   -  Tues 27th Feb 

KS1 trip to Pendennis Castle   -   28th Feb 

Lent Communion    -   1st March at 2pm 

World Book Day   -  2nd March 

BB Friends Meeting   -   7th March at 2pm 

Science & Engineering Week  -   12th—16th March 

Parent consultations   -   w/c 19th March 

End of Spring Term   -  29th March, school finishes at 3.15pm, 

there will be NO BBKIDS running 

 

 

 ATTENDANCE 
Classes % No of lates 

Little Doves 93.7% 1 

Little Fish 97.41% 2 

Little Lambs 90.04% 5 

Peacocks 98.89% 0 

Phoenix 97.7% 0 

Pelicans 88.93% 5 

Angels 99.15% 1 

Faith 97.04% 0 

Hope 96.03% 2 

Total 95.38% 16 

We’re happy to report our continued attempts at raising 

the importance of positive attendance with pupils and 

have put the following in place: 

For the class achieving the highest attendance each week, 

a Friday ‘Popcorn Pass’ will be granted.  This involves an 

hours treat of a film and popcorn to munch on!  Here are 

the winners from this week……ANGELS CLASS 

For the individual children achieving 100% attendance 

throughout the week, their names will be put into a draw.  

Two names will be drawn and a small prize will be given 

to the winners.   

Our current whole school attendance stands at 95.38% , 

a percentage that is below the government expectations.  

Thank you for all your support in ensuring the positive 

attendance of your child and keeping school informed of 

any illness or absence. 

BAD WEATHER EMERGENCY PROCEDURES 

In the event of snow or extremely bad weather, we will text out to all parents any closure 
news. It will also be posted on our website and  announced on Radio Cornwall/Pirate FM.  If 
we take the decision to close the school during the school day, you do not need to contact us  
before collecting your child as this would only overload the telephone lines.  Please rest assured we 
will NOT close the school until all children have been collected.  
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